
Dear NSHS Community,

I hope you are all doing well and are having a restful and relaxing summer! As many of you are
aware, my husband and I have been awaiting our first child; we are overjoyed to share with you
all that Isla Zulica-Anne Stras made her debut on July 20th, 2022 at 2:12 p.m. Our little peanut
weighed in at 6 pounds, 6 ounces, and is strong and healthy. We welcomed her into our family
during the heatwave, and are so in love with her already. We are thrilled to be settling at home
and watch Isla and her fur siblings become friends. Thank you to all who have sent along
encouraging messages; my family is very grateful for the support of our Lion community.

As a reminder, I will be out on maternity leave and plan on returning on November 1, 2022.
Josepha Blocker will be Acting Principal at this time and can be reached at
blockerj@newton.k12.ma.us.

Thank you all and I look forward to seeing you soon,
Tamii Stras
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